
The City of Hyattsville 
ATTN: Hon. Mayor Robert Croslin and Hyattsville City Council  
4310 Gallatin Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 

 
February 17, 2025 

 
Dear Mayor Croslin and Hyattsville City Council, 

 
At the January 23, 2025 meeting of the City of Hyattsville’s Health, Wellness and 
Recreation Advisory Committee (HWRAC), we reviewed THRIVE Grant applications 
for the $9,000 of funding that the City of Hyattsville allocates annually for groups or 
individuals within the Hyattsville community. After reviewing the applications and 
discussing the grant criteria, the HWRAC voted unanimously to make the following 
recommendations: 
 

1. Approval of 17 THRIVE Grant Applications, totaling a requested $13,600 in 
funding  

 
 

2. We recommend the Committee disburse each grant $529.  
 
Attached to this letter is a spreadsheet of the individual projects to which we 
recommend disbursement of the $8,993 of the total $9,000 dollars. Please let us 
know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Hyattsville Health, Wellness and Recreation Advisory Committee. 


